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FIND APPLY EVENTS

We have had a great amount of interest from
undergraduates to join the internship programme
running throughout June 2023! 
We cannot wait to welcome interns into our school
settings to gain an understanding of secondary
school life in STEM and languages. 

If you missed out this year - do not worry! We will
be reopening the programme next year for the
following summer term so keep your eye out for
this. 

If you would like further information for future
programmes please email
teachertraining@learnersfirst.org 

As our current ITTs are coming to the end of their
training it has been great to see the development
throughout the year. We wish them all the best in
their future endeavours and going forward into
their ECT year. 

We are getting ready for our next cohort of ITTs
with the pre course day creeping up in July. 
There are still some places left to join the current
cohort and applications can be made via the link
below or scanning the 'APPLY' QR code.

https://www.gov.uk/apply-for-teacher-training

These applications will be closing mid June and
not reopening until the end of the year for the
following cohort. 
There will be some changes with the next cohort
so please keep an eye out for these as the
application procedure may look slightly different. 

If you are wanting advice for future training
please email teachertraining@learnersfirst.org to
book in a personalised 1:1 call to discuss your
options. 


